Minutes for Board Meeting
February 5, 2024

The meeting was called to order at 6:32pm by Chapter President Michele Connolly

Present for the meeting in person or via Zoom were the following:
Michele Connolly
Cindy Frank
Ann Flanagan
Chelsie Hite
Michael Wenzel
Toni Briscoe
Holly Grand
Christin Vega
Philip Woods
Norma Munoz
Pat Clark
Leslie Albrecht
Bibi Dalrymple
Jenny Daily

The minutes from the last board meeting were adopted with no changes.

Dues can be paid on line or via check at the next Chapter meeting.

Norma Munoz, who is temporarily replacing Kevin Gibbs, introduced herself and expressed her willingness to assist wherever she can.

The proposed budget for 2024 was reviewed by Chapter President Michele Connolly with no changes.  The budget moved for acceptance as is.  
1st by Cindy Frank
2nd by Pat Clark
Passed unanimously.

Chapter President Michele Connolly noted that our season for doing outreach events has come.  She noted that Kid Fish 2024 was a success.  She also noted that she will be doing a small outreach event this weekend.  Chapter President Michele Connolly noted that any event an individual wants to do must fit the mission statement of the Texas Master Naturalist and the board should be advised of this event.

Vice President Leslie Albrecht noted she has speakers lined up for the next few meetings and is working to on speakers for future meetings.

Treasurer Ann Flanagan noted the following balances in our bank accounts.
Checking $2072.69
Saving $5829.96
CD $6082.03

Immediate Past President Bibi Dalrymple noted that Kid Fish 2024 was a great success.  She further noted that the storage unit is the chapter collection held there are great.

Membership Director Jenny Daily noted that no interest had been shown to join this committee.  Chapter President Michele Connolly noted that this will be addressed at the next Chapter meeting.

Volunteer Service Projects Director Cindy Frank noted that she will be trying to have a meeting with her committee in the near future.  She also noted that there are several items that need to be coordinated and placed on the Chapter calendar.  She also noted that the Chapter reported over 16,000 hours of volunteer time last year worth over $373,000.  She also noted that over 60 individuals recertified last year which is above expectations.

Chapter President Michele Connolly stated a need for the Chapter to work on making sure we serve our community equally as our Chapter and interest in our Chapter grows.

The meeting was concluded at 7:10pm.

Respectfully Submitted, 

Mike Wenzel 
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